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97-99 Marina View Drive
West Harbour, Auckland
Phone: 417 0007

Web: www.marinav.school.nz

Kia Ora, Annyong Hesayo, Ni Men Hao, Namaste, Talofa, Ni Sa Bula, Buenos Dias, Goedendag Greetings!

Tena koutou e te whanau, mihi nui ki a koutou katoa.

Dear Parents and Caregivers, Tl’ﬁ)TOp @

Y2 TRIP TO TIP TOP: This week the Year 2 classes were lucky to visit the Tip Top Factory, as part of their
learning focus this term ‘Change Happens’. The children saw how our milk changes into ice cream, learnt
that the freezer at the factory is =28 degrees, and that one large vat stored 20,000 litres of ice-cream
mixture! All the children enjoyed their complimentary ice-cream from Tip Top!

SPARE CLOTHES REMINDER: As winter approaches and the weather turns wet we ask that all students please
have a change of clothes in their bag in case they get wet or muddy. We are getting too many children ,

coming to the sick-bay expecting a change of clothes and whilst we help out where we can, we are unable
to do this for every child, so ask that they always have a spare set in their bags.

CHILDREN SICK: We are experiencing a lot of children coming to the sickbay unwell, sometimes for a number of days
in a row. We ask that if your child is sick, please keep them at home to recover.

5 THANK YOU: Thank you to Ferolini Levi for the lovely ‘treats’ you dropped off for our staff on Wednesday — we all
appreciated your kind gesture!

WET WEATHER ROAD SAFETY: Please take extra care in wet weather when dropping off or picking up your child from outside
school — please DO NOT park on yellow lines to let your child out or in the car. This causes traffic jams around our
pedestrian area and can be very dangerous. Please pull into the car park opposite the school or find a safe area to park on
the side of the road to let your children out.

PARENTS/CAREGIVERS SIGNING IN/OUT: \
As part of our Health & Safety requirements, all visitors to the school must sign in and out at the office. This

includes parents/caregivers dropping off lunches or other things to their children during school hours. Please
ensure you come to the office first to sign in.
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Kind Regards,
Maurice Young, Principal

N

West Harbour Vet Clinic has joined the Pet Doctors national group of 77 Hobsonville Road
clinics. We have the same great team to care for your pets, but a new
DOCTORS look!! Learn more about Pet Doctors at www.nzpetdoctors.co.nz Westharbour@nzpetdoctors.co.nz

7
Pet DOCtOI‘S West Harbour 09 416 6388 '% WEST HARBOUR VET CLINIC
PET,

www.marinav.school.nz or www.facebook.com/MarinaViewSchool
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COMING EVENTS SCHOOL EVENTS NOTICES

24 Y7/8 Girls Football Zones CHOCOLATE FUNDRAISER

25 Senior Assembly by R25 — 2:15pm in Hall Thank you to those who have

30 Y4 Trip to Arataki Visitors Ceﬁtre (Rm 14&34) already sold many boxes so ” Sunday 3rd June, 10am — 4pm at Ardmore Airport
) far, we now have a wait list $20 Entry, Under 14yrs Free

o oi6iRarentinfalEveningaboutiiis for students wanting more boxes so ask if you | Static Displays and Flying Practise Displays

are unable to sell your box of chocolates to www.nzwarbirds.org.nz

JUNE please return them ASAP to the school office so

MAY PTA NEWS < COMMUNITY NOTICES _>>

NZ WARBIRDS D-DAY OPEN DAY

1 Y4 Trip to Arataki Visitors Centre (Rm 9&10) they can be given to others to sell. U2 IME S B 3P bl
1 Junior Assembly by R33/31—2:15pm in Hall 'i’f., l'"; _‘D £ 253
4 Queens Birthday — School Closed QUIZ NIGHT . ) £ RNEI tE

7 Y7/8 Table Tennis Zones Our  MVS Quiz  Night § 45

fundraiser will be held on &
Saturday 11th August at
West Harbour Tennis Club. . il
If you have a business that P EEGENIEDGHE, KT, FH,
. . . ERSBRE, FREF)

is able to donate something towards our silent

auctions on the night, or are able to help

8 Senior Assembly by R18—2:15pm in Hall
13 Class Photos

14 Mathex Competition Y7/8

14 Leaders Trip to ASB

15 Junior Assembly by R34—2:15pm in Hall

20 Individual & Sibling Photos rovide round tables, table settings or sound .
20 Y7/8 Basketball Zones spystems, we would I,ove to hearg from you. AP R R R R 52051 8)
22 Senior Assembly by R16—2:15pm in Hall Please email the PTA on s GRS, BT AT, AR MAETE .
25 Y5/6 Soccer Zones mvsquiz2018@gmail.com. Proceeds from the AT B Ao FAT A
28 Rippa Rugby Zones Day 2 . evening will go towards the new state of the 480211636081, 0216277 90 |
29 Junior Assembly by R30/32—2:15pm in Hall art sandpit for the school, designed by some of
our talented students. More information will be
JULY sent out shortly.

6 Tem2Ends@ 215pm STUDENT SUCCESSES

ACTIVITY FEES —TERM2 | py igiiitins v wen o [ S
Y1 Team One $17.00 ~ Auckland Athletics 9 Year M\ ©youneed a nealthy Lifestyle:
Y2 Team Ashford: $19.00 Boy Award, at the Auckland I can help you with Nutrition
Y3 Team Saunders:  $13.00 Athletics Awards on 14th May. Adam got gold| & Weight-loss.
Y4 Team Broadhurst: $ 15.00 medals in the high jump and discus, and a| Ph: Shelley 0278 522 522
Y5 Team Moore: $8.00 silver medal in the shot put. Adam belongs to |  West Harbour
Y6 Team Oldham: $13.00 Massey Athletics Club. Well done Adam!

Y7/8 Team Buckley:  $ 10.00
Please pay by Friday 25th May 2018

NZ Music Month Visit www.thesassymango.co.nz

Massey Library Music Concert

2017/18 Spe:

Hi, my name is Tony. My i

children are part of the MVS
community and | am a current
member of our Board of
Trustees. If you would like a

| friendly, no obligation chat

On the evening of Tuesday 22nd May
approximately 52 MVS students participated in
the Massey Library Music Concert as part of NZ
Music Month. This included members of our Junior
& Senior Choir, and Ukelele group. Thank you to | about anything real estate,

all the students for a fabulous performance, and \ please feel free to contact me.
to Mrs Sinclair and Mrs Munro for organising our LAt & . el Tony Buckwell

Barfoot & Thompson
Hobsonville Branch
(09) 392 4642 or 021 771 339
www.tonybuckwell.co.nz
www.facebook.com/tonybuckwellrealestate

KiPMCGratH EDUCATIONCENTRES
ENGLISH AND MATHS

TUTORING

+ Primary - Secondary  Qualified Teachers + Personalised Learning Programmes

Book a free assessment today ¢ 09 831 0272
—
Westgate * Westgate Shopping Centre * kipmcgrath.co.nz/westgate



